
Broome SCR No. 148

Requests DPSC, Youth Services, office of juvenile justice to report to the legislature on or
before February 1, 2015, on Louisiana's progress in conforming to and complying with the
goals of juvenile justice reform outlined in Act 1225 of the 2003 RS, and how best to
proceed moving forward to achieve the Act's remaining goals not yet achieved.


